
Information on Texas Neighborhood Coalition 
and Short Term Rentals 
 
As the TX legislature begins, our state-wide coalition is looking to send the attached letter to state reps 
in the next week or so and we are looking to see who else might be interested in signing the letter.  
 
Action: Please let me know if you want to add your name to this list or if there are others in your 
HOA or Allen who you think might want to sign. We are looking for broad representation and 
across multiple cities and areas. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support of this important issue for the safety and sanctity of our 
neighborhoods. 
 
Andrew Muras 
TX Neighborhood Coalition 
817-481-2997 
 
 
Please click HERE for a view of a recent Dallas Morning News article on short term rentals. 
 
 

http://www.watterscrossing.com/2021%20STR%20Letter%20to%20Reps.pdf
https://www.txneighborhoodcoalition.com/
https://edition.pagesuite.com/infinity/article_popover_share.aspx?guid=33f3552f-dc5f-4a25-b800-146a9dd08fea

